Please put Sunday June 26th on your calendar!!
Bishop Athanasius Schneider from Kazakhstan will be celebrating a
Pontifical Solemn High Mass (EF of course) at St. Victor’s at 7:00 PM.

Bishop Schneider is one of the heroes of our day, being responsible for
outlawing Communion in the hand in his country! He is a great friend of
the Fraternity of St. Peter, and asked if he could come visit FSSP of LAl
Please come and welcome him!

ITAR SERVER TRAINING!! We will be having an altar serving

Englewood. This will be from 9 AM through 5 PM.

Rev. Luc Poirier will be training us how to serve as we are taught in the
FSSP Seminary. This is considered the most precise way to serve Holy
Mass according to living tradition in the world today.

(As opposed to book-interpreted serving).

PLLEASE RSVP ASAP IF YOU WILL ATTEND!!
Send an email to: email@fssp.la and let us know how many will attend.

For the 20th - 24th, we did not reserve rooms at a hotel, but it is near the
airport and it should be easy to find lodging for those who do not wish to
travel in LA traffic every day!

In the end it will not work out to have a server training in

Camarillo this year. I am sorry for the confusion of

announcing it and then cancelling, but everyone is welcome
to attend the practices in Englewood.

FHR

Apostolate of Los Angeles! Fr Masutti (who some of you have met) will be

arriving here on July 17th. A second priest has been long
awaited, much needed and is greatly appreciated!

7

he Hospitality team is looking for volunteers to assist

A

Dol
with refreshments after the Pontifical Mass (in 2 weeks) on
Sunday June 26th. Please see the ladies at the table on the
veranda or downstairs at the potluck for how you can help.
God reward you!

5 nesday evening talks are taking a “summer break”

or a few weeks until we clear some of the upcoming events
and things slow down.

=}

2 ome and visit with Father Fryar & Fraternity

seminarian, Rev. Luke Poirier who will join us at
our "Picnic in the Park" after Mass today, June 12th. The

run from Noon until 5 p.m. at the Camarillo Community Center park.
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HymMNs
AT ST. VICTORS 7PM

MASS BEGINS ON:

PAGE 570

PROPERS:

PAGE 328

CREDO:
#780

RECESSIONAL:

#8061

TO CHRIST, THE PRINCE OF
PEACE

PLEASE REMEMBER
TO RETURN THE HYMNALS
TO THE HYMNAL RACK AT
THE BACK OF THE CHURCH.

GOD REWARD YOU!

event will
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FSSP OF LA

645 W, 9TH ST UNIT 110-419
LOS ANGELES CA 90015

MASS TIMES

CONFESSIONS 30 MIN PEFORE EACH MASS

863
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REV. FR. FRYAR FSSP
FRFRYAR@MECOM

CHOIR

JEFF OSTROWSKI
DIRECTOR OF MUSIC

JEFF@CCWATERSHED.ORG

SUNDAY 700 PM HIGH MASS
TUES & FRI - 700 PM
Tiesday Mass is follotved by a conference
MON. WED & THURS
700 AM
SATURDAY 200 AM

MON - SAT MASSES ARE IN THE

OLD CONVINT CHAPEL ALTAR SERVING
THROUGH THE GREEN GATE IN THE

; CHARLES COULOMBE
SCOUTH SIDE OF THE PARKING LOT MC
s DECOULOMBE@GMAILCOM

SUNDAY 10O AM
MONDAY 700 PM

Follozved by potluck and conference

catches nothing. Yet when he lowers the
net in the name of Our Lord there is
such an abundant catch of fish that it

FIRST FRIDAY - 700 PM

fills two ships.

HOSPITALITY of God, the fruit from that very same
_____________________________________________ JO ANNE PULLEY work will be so immense that we would
SELLLEAGCIMATL O find it hard to believe.

FSSPLA REGISTRATION REQUIEST

PLEASE SEND ME A REGISTRATION PACKAGE. ] WOULD LIKE TO BE PART OF THE FSSP.LLA

CommMuNITY!

PLEASE MARK THE APPROPRIATE BOX:
CONTACT INFORMATION:

O I'M jusST INTERESTED

NAME:

O T MIGHT BE A FUTURE PARISHIONER

O I DEFINITELY WILL BE A FUTURE
PARISHIONER

O I WANT TO HELP YOU MAKE THIS
HAPPEN!

O Prease coNTACT ME ASAP! |
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Fourth Sunday After Dentecost

A THOUGHT FOR SUNDAY

# aint Peter labors all night and

We too labor, all day, and if we do not
work for Our Lord we are working in
vain. If we do the exact same work we
are doing now, but offer it for the glory
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In the monastery we would do a small
thing before beginning any task. We
would kneel down and say a Hail Mary.
Then we would ask Our Blessed Mother
for Her blessing, that the work we were
about to do could be for the glory of
God.

Then when we completed a task, we
would say: “May it be for the glory of
God!” One of the monks who died while
I was there said that for his last words.
Doesn'’t get better than that!

God bless you.
Fr Fryar




